
How You Can Make A 

Difference… 
 Pray 

Pray for all of the suffering 

children across the world and 

pray that God will continue 

to use TTWM to help meet 

their needs. 

 Financial Needs 

Please pray for the many 

financial needs of TTWM.  

Pray for more people to 

come along side us in 

touching the world for 

Christ. 

 Sponsor A Child 
For only $15 a month you 

can truly make a difference 

in a precious child’s life. 

 Pray for the team that will be 

traveling to India in July. 

 Pray for Hinova Baptist 

Church, Romania and that 

the Lord will raise up a 

Pastor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

Dear Friends, 

Barbara, the team, and I had such a 

wonderful time in Romania last 

month. We had a great team and the 

Lord did a work in us as well as the 

village where we worked. When I 

returned home I was reminded that 

missions continues on no matter if 

we are overseas or in our backyards. 

I have come to realize that missions 

is who we are and not what we do.  

There are people here in my 

community that are receiving Christ 

and on fire to share the gospel. I am grateful to be privileged to be a part of 

building the Kingdom no matter where that might take me.   

I want to thank all of you that sponsor children at the Remar Orphanage in  

El Salvador.  Because of your support all of the children were excited to receive 

new shoes last month.  (Photo at the top of the page). 

I am so impressed with the new Champion Home in Salem, India. Agape 

Christian Mission is our partner in Salem and they have recently finished phase 

one of this wonderful home. The picture to the right is the building that is now 

housing the boys of ACM.  

Nehemiah Rajan and Precilla 

Helen are the husband and wife team that oversee this great 

work. We are so thankful for their hearts to take care of the 

orphans in this region. Because of government restrictions they 

had to move the boys to this location before all of the 

construction was completed. Rajan has recently made us aware 

that they have an immediate need of $2,300 for completion of 

the latrines for this site as well as other needs so that these 

young men can have a place to grow and play and be taught 

about the love of our dear Savior. Please be in prayer with us 

that God will meet this need for these precious young men. I 

thank you for your prayers and your love for us here at Touch the World. We are all a big family sharing the love 

of our Father though the message of His Son. May He bless you as we serve Him together! 

 

Until He returns,           

Homer                            
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“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”  Matthew 9:38 


